
 

 

 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance:  

I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for which it stands: one Na-
tion under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all. 

STAY CLASSY WEST VALLEY! 

INFORMATION: 
 
BASEBALL PLAYERS- Fall workouts will begin Monday, October 13th at 3pm on the JV baseball  field. If it’s raining 
we will be in the facility. Bring glove, cleats and turfs. If you have any questions please text or email Coach Church. 
Wchurch22@yahoo.com 
 
UC Davis is Coming to Campus!  A representative from UC Davis will be visiting during lunch on Monday, Octo-
ber 13th—don’t miss this chance to learn about one of California’s top public universities! With nationally ranked pro-
grams in veterinary medicine, agriculture, welding & engineering, and health sciences, UC Davis has something for  
everyone—especially students interested in hands-on, career-focused fields. Stop by to ask questions, grab info, and dis-
cover how you can be part of an innovative and impactful campus community! 
 
Attention All Seniors:  Explore programs in Welding, Agriculture, Healthcare, and Utility Trades at one of California’s 
top-rated community colleges. Learn what it takes to start a hands-on career or transfer to a four-year university. All while 
touring Butte’s state-of-the-art facilities and career-focused programs. The trip is scheduled for Wednesday October 29th. 
Bus leaves at 7:30 am and returns at 2:30 pm. Counselors will be taking 18 students who have C's or better in all of their 
classes. So come by the counseling office to pick up a permission slips.  
 
All Freshmen: There is a flower making party every day this week at lunch in Mr Zuppan's Room, 1008. Come help with 
the homecoming float and jam out to some rad tunes! 
 
Get your Homecoming Dance tickets!  Cost this week is:  $20 with ASB, $25 without. Remember to return your old over-
due books first to clear your fees!  The price goes up another $5 each next week, and it will cost $40 at the door. If anyone 
needs a dress for Homecoming, but it isn't quite in your budget, come see Ms. Gulden at lunch, in room 1010, M-Th, be-
tween now and Oct. 16. We have some dresses available, so come and shop!  
 
Leadership is pleased to announce that a taco truck will be available at the Homecoming Dance from 9:00 to 11:00 
PM. Bring Cash! 
 
Powder Puff 2025!  
Want to show your spirit on the field or cheering on the sidelines? Pick up a waiver at The Perch, get it signed, and bring 
it back for more info. 
 
SPORTS: 
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